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Tennis Seniors Queensland (TSQ) Gold Coast ITF – Upgrade to 1000 

Tennis Seniors Australia (TSA) is pleased to announce that the TSQ State Championships 

on the Gold Coast (30 June – 4 July 2022) has been upgraded by the ITF from a 700 to a 

1000. Tennis Australia (TA) worked with ITF Seniors and the ITF Seniors Committee on a 

proposal to upgrade this tournament - on a one-off basis - to give Australian players an 

opportunity in 2022 to compete for increased points. TA was keen to upgrade this 

tournament, given the unfortunate downgrading 

of the Australian Championships earlier in the year 

due to COVID-related travel restrictions on players. 

TSA and TSQ supported the upgrade proposal and 

it has now been approved by the ITF. The 

Queensland event in June/July always achieves 

high participation and we hope that the upgrade 

will stimulate additional entries from players 

across Australia. 

TSA thanks TA and ITF Seniors Committee for 

initiating the upgrade and their ongoing support 

for Seniors’ tennis in Australia. 
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